December 21, 2017
IRS Form 4506-T Suspension

The Single Family Housing Guaranteed Loan Program will suspend the requirement of Internal Revenue
Service (IRS) Form 4506-T for all adult household members until further notice.

The suspension is effective December 21, 2017 and applies to all final GUS and manually underwritten
loan submissions to USDA.

The following sections of HB-1-3555 that address IRS Form 4506-T are officially suspended:
e Chapter9,9.3E6,
e Chapter 15, 15.3, and
e Chapter 15, Attachment 15-A

Lenders must continue to perform their due diligence to review income and asset documentation
obtained for the household.

Questions regarding this announcement may be directed to the National Office Division at (202) 720-
1452.

Thank you for your support of the Single Family Housing Guaranteed Loan Program!
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